Library Activity: Good Luck on Your Exams (2017/05/04)

Dear Students,

In order to motivate and create space for our students to release stress during examination period, the University Library is going to organize some cheer-up activities in the coming weeks with details as follows:

- $\sqrt{}$ Puzzle Game with prizes (First come first served, while supplies last)
- √ Color filling
- √ Movies and Music
- √ Snacks and Drinks

Attached kindly find the poster for more information about the activities.

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_circ@umac.mo or by calling 8822-8160.

Regards, UM Library

